

Protecting, maintaining and improving the health of all Minnesotans

April 25, 2017

Randy McKernan

RE: Conditional License

Dear Randy McKernan,

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) has received your email regarding Disciplinary Determination, which became effective February 9, 2011. In your email, you requested an unconditional body art technician license. This letter confirms you have met the conditions of the February 9, 2011 Determination. Therefore, the condition on your body art technician license is hereby removed.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, I may be reached at (651) 201-3728.

Sincerely,

Chee Lee

Health Care Program Investigator **Health Occupations Program** Health Regulation Division

PO Box 64882

Saint Paul, MN 55164-0882